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Comment

I’ve lived in Charles County since 1993 and have owned a business here for the past 10 years. I don’t recall hearing
of any problems involving the carrying of firearms on county-owned property. I would, in fact, challenge the term
“county-owned.” The appropriate term should be “citizen-owned” or “taxpayer-owned.” Those citizens in legal
possession of firearms have already met the qualifications to do so and any further restrictions placed upon them
are contrary to the Constitution of the United States and the laws of the state of Maryland. There is no rationale for
a law prohibiting firearms on county property. Suggesting a law that places restrictIons on citizens without
demonstrating a need is arbitrary at best. I do not support any such law.
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